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October 4, 2006 
Ms. Penny Hansen 
Regulator Analyst 
WUTC 
Olympia, Wa 
 
CC: records@wutc.wa.gov
 
Dear Ms. Hansen: 
 
On September 21, 2006, as the regulatory analyst assigned to this docket and 
the author of the memorandum of the 13th of September provided by Gene 
Eckhardt at a hearing regarding the CR-102 of this docket, I made inquiry of 
you regarding the sudden unexpected turn of events as detailed in your 
memorandum and the associated legislation suggested. I was expecting a 
reply from you before this date so that I could understand your and the 
commission’s reasoning and stated restrictions.  I am now in receipt of a 
copy of proposed legislative changes from Chris Rose which have been 
submitted for the 2007 session.  As I have had no response from you to date 
I am restricted in my ability to analyze these changes.  If you will review my 
comments of September 21, you will refresh yourself on my concerns.  As 
previously stated I am specifically curious as to the restrictions imposed by 
current legislation on the commission’s ability to effect change in fare 
setting methodology. 
 
I eagerly await your reply. 
 
Mike Lauver 
mike@seatacshuttle.com  
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